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Halloween Show Information st For KKl

Halloween Show: Tuesday, October 27th — For the first time, we are offering a Halloween Show!!
The show will be for 3rd grade & younger, at the Mille Lacs Health System nursing home in Onamia.
All of our little ones will perform in a fun-filled show for friends, family and MLHS residents. There is
no charge for this event.

6:00pm Show
Dancers arrive at 5:45pm

Parking — Please use the front parking lot by the Admin/Rehab entrance, as there is limited parking
spaces available at the Long Term Care entrance. You will enter the Health System through the
Admin/Rehab entrance -- Door #5. I'll have brightly colored signs to help direct you to the right place!

Limited Space — Please know that we will have VERY limited space. We are holding the show in the
activities area of the MLHS Nursing Home and there is limited seating. | am excited to do a FREE
event in which we do not have to rent the school, so expect it to be crowded and you may have to
stand. If everyone lets people move up front when it is THEIR KID’S TURN, for photo ops, we should
all get along. The WINTER SHOW at Isle High School on Dec 12th has a lot of space. That is a better
one to invite all the relatives to. However if you invite them to this, we welcome them, but please let
them know there will be standing room only. THE SHOW IS SHORT SO IT SHOULD NOT BE AN
ISSUE. Children should sit on laps or on the floor and let older people have the seats. Thank you!

Helpful Hints — Make sure to take your dancer to the bathroom before you drop them off, this helps
us with the last minute restroom breaks. Thank you!

Thank you again for choosing Just For Kix for your dancer. This age of kids is so much fun, they just
make my day with their excitement for dance class! If you have any questions please do not hesitate
to call or e-mail me.

With Kix,

Coach Tara

Isle Just For Kix Director
320-293-1774
isle_mn@justforkix.com

Isle Just For Kix website: https://classes.justforkix.com/dance/studio/82/Isle/MN/




